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Comments: The proposed changes vastly decrease both the access to and safety of outdoor recreation. If bolts

are removed individuals who would otherwise spend years learning and practicing trad climbing would instead be

required to either attempt to safely learn and practice trad climbing at the same time, or would be forced to not

climb outdoors. Instead of removing bolts, and much safer and access-enabling solution would be to allow bolts

under safety restrictions. Examples of those restrictions could be permits for individuals wanting to place bolts,

regulation of specific high traffic areas (I.e. limits on adding excessive bolts) and tracking of routes put in place.

All of these solutions take time and effort, but are well worth that cost for both safety and access for all individuals

to recreate outdoors. 


